PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION CITY OF BROOKINGS APRIL 17, 1968

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 P. M. by Chairman Douglas Peterson.

Minutes of the meeting held on March 20 were read and approved.

Bob Dimmick gave a report about the meeting held with the Board of Commissioners in Gold Beach on April 1. Those in attendance explained the proposed community center building to the commissioners and requested that they give serious consideration towards including a \$50,000 grant in their forthcoming budget. The commissioners indicated that they would take the item under consideration.

Ray Nidiffer suggested Port Orford, Gold Beach, and Brookings all working together towards obtaining \$150,000 with each area taking \$50,000 to be used for parks and recreation purposes.

Gene Colegrove was contacted on the telephone and he stated that the first budget meeting would be on May 3. It was suggested that Ron Crook be contaced pertaining to the parks and recreation portion of the county budget.

Maps outling a proposed parks and recreation district to follow the boundaries of school distric 17-C were presented and discussed.

It was also suggested that possible donations could be obtained from the teen-age group and the swingaroos, and that possibly we should attempt to contact Mrs. Stout pertaining to the plans.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 P. M.

Douglas Peterson

Chairman

ATTEST: